
Tankersley Area V
Waterline Replacement 

Project No. WA1320
Overview:
The water system in this area was originally built 

and maintained by the Tankersley Water Company 

prior to the Town of Gilbert acquiring it in 1996. This 

project includes replacing and upgrading the water 

mains in the area generally located between Queen 

Creek and Ocotillo Roads and between Greenfield 

Road and Val Vista Drive.

Project Objectives:
•	 Upgrade waterline size to the Town of Gilbert 

standard of 8-inch to improve water flow in the area.

•	 Provide looped waterline connections to improve 
water quality in the area.

•	 Install fire hydrants per the Town of Gilbert 
standard spacing to increase fire protection 
 in the area.

•	 Install additional water valves for improved 
operational flexibility.

Schedule:

For more information, visit gilbertaz.gov/Tankersley5 
If you have questions or concerns, please call the Project Hotline: (480) 898-4090  
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12 to 18 months  
starting in June 2023
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